
CAS Promotion and Tenure Committee Report- 2018 Spring Report 
 
The committee processed 27 tenure and promotion cases in the Fall Semester and 
forwarded its recommendations to the Dean’s office. The Dean’s office accepted all of 
our recommendations and has sent them to the Provost’s office, where they are 
currently being reviewed. The Provost’s final decisions will be reported in May. 
 
The Committee is currently reviewing 17 mid-tenure cases and will send its 
recommendations to the Dean’s office at the end of April. 


